
Solidarity with Portuguese workers on strike for 
better pay and quality public services

(26 October 2018) The Portuguese public sectors unions are taking strike action for 
better pay 26 October 2018. The unions demand an end to precarious contracts in 
the public administration. They seek a pay increase after years of low wage growth 
and demand more investment in public services to deliver high quality public 
services. Unions from all public services are involved. EPSU has sent a message of 
solidarity wishing all much success.

See also our Collective Bargaining news
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